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The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living residents. Visitor protocols and regulations continue to evolve, so please 
read on and stay tuned for the very latest.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Our Sharing God’s Love team has been instrumental 
and is here to help you share encouragement with residents and our staff. Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. If you have any questions please let 
us know. 

 

Campus Update 

● We continue to watch updates from the Department of Health and CDC and are 
just now starting to see some lessening of restrictions for those individuals that 
are vaccinated. More information to come I am sure, yet here is a start of some 
pending changes: 

○ Staff members that are fully vaccinated will no longer be required to be 
routinely tested for COVID-19. All other staff members will be tested per 
the County frequency rate, which currently requires weekly testing. 

○ We are finalizing details on our partnership for ongoing COVID-19 
vaccinations for new residents and staff to receive the Moderna vaccine. 
More details will be forthcoming.  

○ We are increasing our Courtyard dining room resident count to 50% of our 
residents. We will continue to maintain proper social distancing and hand 
hygiene, yet this will allow for our residents to have more interactions with 
their friends and neighbors. 
 

● We have adjusted our resident visiting times for our Courtyards and River 
Oaks - Assisted Living programs. Visits are now from 9 am-4 pm, which allows 
the residents to enjoy their breakfast. Please continue to schedule your visit for 
Courtyard Residents with Shari Garza by emailing her at sgarza@luthermanor.org.  
 

● Kenneth Stelpflug has transferred from River Oaks to our main Wauwatosa 
campus, so to schedule your visits with River Oaks residents, please email our 

River Oaks Nurse Manager, Lorie Maechtle at lmaechtle@luthermanor.org.  

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


